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Martinez, Natanael

From: Connelly, Kristin D.

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 9:31 AM

To: Koster, Vanessa; Schiller, Lynn; Martinez, Natanael

Subject: FW: Walker's Point NID #8

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Kyle Strigenz [mailto:kastrigenz@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 9:30 AM 

To: planadmin 

Cc: Ann; ursula twombly 

Subject: Walker's Point NID #8 

 

I support the proposed Walker's Point NID #8 as a way for the entire neighborhood to have a voice in a collective, 

positive vision for the neighborhood.  The NID will help support a concerted way forward rather than ad hoc efforts, and 

also provide for some paid staff and an elected Board.  The NID will also help improve the physical neighborhood above 

and beyond what the City is able to provide.  I encourage the Plan Commission to pass the proposed Walker's Point NID 

#8.  

 

We own 710 N 3rd Street (Junior House Lofts), and 326 - 332 W Florida Street (Global Water Center II). 

 

Please feel free to reach out to me should you need anything further regarding this email. 

 

Thank you, 

Kyle Strigenz 

262.966.3844 


